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Pick-ups: 

 

• Lanarkshire Ice Rink’s 
opening Bonspiel is on 
Monday  11th. Moray is 
representing  the Club. 

•   

IN-TURNS 
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a ‘BIG HELLO’ to all our members 
old and new.   

***Welcome to the new curling season.**** 
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IN-TURNS 

The Fixtures Booklet is with the 
printer and it is hoped that all the 
copies will be with the Treasurer 

by the beginning of Sept.  However, 
for those who want to have the 
information immediately, you will 

find a copy of the Fixtures Booklet 
attached.  

FIXTURES BOOKLET - For The 06/07 Season  

As the Fanackapan 
winning skip for 
last session, we 
welcome Sandra 
Carruthers to skip 
position for the 
forthcoming sea-
son.  I’m looking 
forward to being 
your 3rd Sandra – 
a laugh and a good 
blether is guaran-
teed!  

NEW SKIPS -  Sandra, Anne & Douglas 
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IN-TURNS 

Following the AGM it was agreed that the Club would increase its 
rinks from 7 to 8.  It was with great pleasure that the first commit-
tee meeting found that there were enough members to increase to 
9 rinks for the pre-christmas season only.  In order to allow every-
one to play then the decision was taken to have 9 rinks pre-
christmas and 8 rinks post-christmas.  This was due to the equal 
number of new members and former members joining the club thus 
making last season a bumper year for additional members. We could 
not sustain 9 rinks post-christmas because Douglas and Bob have 
university commitments; Neil is too busy with work and Jack is off to 
America with the Scottish Mens Tour in January.   

THE PRESIDENTS - Increases From 7 to 9 Rinks 



Anne Hood 
Secretary Lanark Curling Club 

4 Murray Road 
LAW 

ML8 5HR 

Phone: 01-698-350-926 
annehood@btinternet.com 

www.lanarkcurlingc
lub.org (still under 
construction) 

OUT-TURNS 

I do hoped you have enjoyed this issue of  Lanark Rocks.  If 
you have any items for inclusion or features you would like to 
see included in the next issue, scheduled for November, then 
please contact me.  It is always interesting to hear about your 
activities outwith the Club. So don’t be shy! And of  course 
we are always interested in ‘Pick-ups’ (Curling Gossip  (:>)!! 

 
 

 
• Jeanette is the only office worker remaining at pre-
sent.  Roslyn (office junior) has left to take up teacher 
training (primary).  The post has still to be filled. 
• No catering staff exists at present.  Apparently the catering firm ceased 
trading at the end of last season.  Interviews were held on Monday 21 August 
and it is extremely hopeful that new caterers will be in place for September.   
Watch out for a change of menus. 
• The Ice Rink are not holding a Xmas Dance this year but, instead, are 
holding a dance (with live band) in November – provisional date is 11th No-
vember.  So, if interested, members should keep this date free and keep look-
ing at the noticeboard for further details within the Ice Rink. 
• The next Burns Supper held within the Ice Rink is scheduled for 9th Febru-
ary 2007.  Again, if interested, please keep this date free and look out for fur-
ther details on the noticeboard. 

Are you hogged by discomfort? 

Do you have aches & pains in your neck, shoulder? 

elbow, back, hip or knee? 

Do you whimper rather than ‘roar’? 

You need a Magnotherapy 

bracelet or wristband. 

For a brochure - ring 

Diana Deane 01555 660026 / 07733 363326  


